
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

26th March 2024 
 
Swimming Gala 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are holding our annual swimming gala this Thursday 28th March at the Northern Swimming Pool. 
 
All students in Year 7 and Year 8 swimmers only are to meet at the pool for registration at 8.45am.  Any 
Year 8 student who has not signed up for any races will be in normal lessons and back at school.  
 
All swimmers and reserves should bring with them: swimming kit, their house T-shirt (to wear in between 
races), goggles, swim cap if needed, and a towel. 
 
The gala will finish at 11.45am and all students will be back at school for P4, 12.10pm.  
 
We hope that all students enjoy this fun event, and we wish you all an enjoyable Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs G Bullock 
Teacher of Girls PE 
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